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Dear Joe 
 
Outcomes for Disadvantaged Pupils 
 
We are writing to congratulate you on your end of KS2 outcomes for 
disadvantaged pupils this year.  Your school’s combined reading, writing and 
maths results for this group of pupils were over 60%. As you will be aware, this 
is a priority for Cambridgeshire and we are delighted that your school has been 
successful in achieving good outcomes for your pupils.  
 
We would like to congratulate all staff, governors and pupils for their hard work 
and success and to thank you for your excellent leadership in continuing the 
drive towards the highest standards of educational achievement for all groups of 
children.  Please pass on our thanks to all of those involved and we hope you 
will share your strategies with other schools. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Rosemarie Sadler 
Head of Service: Schools Intervention 
 

Jonathan Lewis 
Service Director: Education 
(Cambridgeshire & Peterborough) 

 

My ref:   

  

Your ref:  

Date: 7th August 2019 

Contact: Rosemarie Sadler 
Telephone: 01223 728376 

E Mail: rosemarie.sadler@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

  
Mr Joseph McCrossan 
St Alban’s Primary School 
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